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To: Singularidades Brasil-México <singbramex@im.unam.mx>

Brazil - Mexico, 3rd Meeting on Singularities 
August 7 - 11, 2017

Instituto de Matemáticas, UNAM, Unidad Cuernavaca
Mexico

Third announcement
 
 

The deadline to apply to give a talk or to present a poster has been extended to 31 of March 2017.

To register go to the web page of the event:

http://www.matcuer.unam.mx/3rdMeetingOnSingularities/index.html

click in the Registration tab of the web page and a page will be open where you can create an account. Once the account is
created you can log in into the registration form to update your information.

If you have any question please write to: singbramex@im.unam.mx

Looking forward to see you in Cuernavaca
Best Regards
Organizing Committee

P. S.  Please distribute to any one you can think can be interested in this event. 
Thank you.
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